January is School Board Appreciation Month

Our sincerest
THANKS
to the

Charlotte ISD School Board
Members.

The gift of your time and effort

helps our students, staff,

and entire district to succeed.

Becky Ramos-Board President Cvndy Zunioa-Board Vice-President Maria Cantu-Board Secretary

Tommy Garcia-Board Member Matt Wagner-Board Member Jim Wilson-Board Member



